
June 6, 2024 

The Board of Assessors met at 7:45 A.M. Mr. Laverty, Mr. Reardon and 
Mr. Dargan were present. 

The Board opened the session to public participation. 

Mr. & Ms. Valenti of 12 Franklin Street joined the meeting to further discuss 
their abatement application filed in January. 

There were no further questions from the public. 

The Board discussed Segment B of the annual town meeting and two 
upcoming special town meetings related to the Rink Project and the 
Mcclean Property. 

Mr. Reardon suggested adding the tax relief home rule petition to the 
Mcclean Special Town Meeting to be held on 6/25/2024. The petition had 
previously been slated to be heard at the fall meeting later this year. 

Mr. Reardon motioned that the Assessors Home Rule Petition be added to 
the warrant for this meeting. The motion was seconded by the Chair Mr. 
Laverty and passed unanimously. 

Additionally, the Board discussed the approval of the Capital Budget Item 
for the replacement of the existing CAMA System. Preparations are being 
made for the final RFP to be sent out to contractors who provide similar 
services. 

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Reardon, passed unanimously, 
the Board came out of executive session at 9:30 a.m. 

The Board voted to hold the next meeting on June 12, 2024 at 8:00 am. 

obert Reardon 
Secretary 


